

Good Shepherd Primary School

Good Shepherd Newsletter Term 4 — 2021



GOOD SHEPHERD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Good Shepherd Primary School, Grahamstown is one of the oldest schools in the area, it was built in 1844. Although it is situated in the centre of the business area of Grahamstown, it is populated predominately by disadvantaged learners, they receive their teaching and learning through the medium of English. The School caters for girls and boys from grade 1 to 7 (ages 6-13). We, Good Shepherd Primary School, shall be a community, nurturing quality education, in a safe disciplined environment for our learners, enabling them to become successful, responsible citizens in life. We shall enable our learners to develop to their full potential through a comprehensive and effective educational experience, with opportunities for achievement in knowledge skills and values.





Good Shepherd Primary School Huntley Street Grahamstown 6140

Phone: (046) 622 8998 Fax: (046) 622 2906 E-mail: ad.goodshep@gmail.com

www.goodshepherdgrahamstown .com





SPECIAL POINTS OF INTEREST:

UPGRADED SCHOOL PLAY GROUND

GOOD SHEPHERD PRIMARY SCHOOL REFURBISHED

The school recently did some work on the Grade R premises at the school. The play area for the children were re-painted to add some vibrant colour into the lives of the young ones. In addition, a new sandpit will be available to the Grade R learners when they return from the break



NEW COMPUTER FACILITATOR



At the start of the 2021 School Year, the Click Foundation cemented their relationship with the Good Shepherd Primary School. They appointed a Facilitator for their programme at the school in the form of the young and vibrant Tishan Jegels.

Tishan matriculated at Victoria Girls High School in 2019, and has seen this appointment as a step in the direction that she will be studying in to. She enjoys working with the children and have, during this term, really managed to get to know each of the learners entering the Computer Lab. She is a positive acquisition to the school with the children all enjoying her bubbly personality.

Mr Thulani Wana



We welcome Mr. Thulani Wana from N.V. Cewu as the new Head of Department in our school.

This post became vacant with the passing of Mrs Christian in April 2020. As there are HOD's in excess, the Department of Basic Education placed Mr. Wana at our school.

He is a young, vibrant leader and we welcomed him yesterday with open arms to the Good Shepherd Family.

Sir, we wish you a pleasant stay at our school and we know you will bring your leadership skills and passion for teaching to our community.



Good Shepherd Primary School Huntley Street Grahamstown 6140

Phone: (046) 622 8998 Fax: (046) 622 2906 E-mail: ad.goodshep@gmail.com

www.goodshepherdgrahamstown.com









